
 
3rd November 2021 
 

To: Parents of all Pupils in Year 1 – 11 
 
Dear Parents 

Hollygirt hoodies 
 
The Friends of Hollygirt are delighted to offer the opportunity to purchase Hollygirt hoodies. The hoodies are just for fun and are not 
part of the school uniform. They are great to wear for sports, holidays, shopping, non-uniform school trips or any other activities. 
 
The hoodies come in two varieties: overhead or zipped. Both feature an embroidered Hollygirt School logo on the left breast, and 
logo and optional child’s name on the back. The hoodies are very high quality and represent excellent value for money; child sizes 
cost £20 and adult sizes cost £25 
 
Please complete the order form on the reverse of this letter and return to your child’s Form Tutor by Friday 12th November 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss H Nisan  
Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 

 
Hoodie colours 
 

               

Black  Bottle 
green 

 Charcoal 
(adult only) 

 Heather 
grey 

 Navy  Maroon 
(overhead 

only) 

 Olive 
(adult only) 

 White (not 

available in 
child 

overhead) 

               

Purple 
(overhead 

only) 

 Violet 
(adult 

overhead 
only) 

 Royal  Sky  Yellow  Pink 
(overhead 

only) 

 Orange 
(overhead 

only) 

 Red 

Hoodie sizes 
 

Child sizes (£)  Adult sizes (£) 

Age Inches  Size Inches 

5-6 yrs 26-28  XS 36 

7-8 yrs 28-30  S 38 

9-10 yrs 30-32  M 40 

11-13 yrs 32-34  L 42-44 

   XL 46 

   2XL 48 

   3XL 50-52 

     

 



 
Hollygirt hoodies – order form 

 
Child’s name: ___________________________________  Form:  _____________ 
 

Order Style (please circle) Size Colour Name as to appear on back (optional) Cost 

1 overhead / zipped     

2 overhead / zipped     

3 overhead / zipped     

4 overhead / zipped     

5 overhead / zipped     

    Total:  

 
Please complete one of the following: 
 
I enclose cash / cheque for £________ (please make cheques payable to Friends of Hollygirt School).  
 
I will do a BACS payment for £____________ (Please title your payment SURNAME/HOODIE) 
 
 
 

Please return to Miss Nisan via your child’s Form Tutor by Friday 12th November 


